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Council Report 11/01/2023 
 
At the last council meeting we reported working on a grant through the Bullet Proof Vest Partnership. 

We were awarded funding that will replace one vest for a full-time officer. Our reserve program 

needed a new vest and are now able to purchase one using the donations that were raised by Ann 

Peery’s lemonade stand.  Thank you Ann Peery! 

We have been contacting a higher number of subjects walking the streets in the middle of the night 

that do not reside in Cosmopolis.  We responded to an assault incident where one of the subjects 

involved sustained substantial injury.  We are investigating a couple fraud cases that involve stolen 

documents and trafficking stolen property.  

Our full-time officers completed their quarterly firearms training, and our reserve officers completed 

firearms training on 10/27.  

As of 10/10/2023 Deputy Chief Miskell has been with our department for five years.  He is now on his 

11th year in civilian law enforcement.  Congratulations to Ryan for his five years of service to the city.  

We assisted Airlift Northwest and CFD/AFD with a landing zone at the Elementary School, recovered a 

stolen vehicle, and made several arrests since we last met with the council.  

We were approved for the pre-application on the LE Pursuit Technology Grant.  I am continuing to 

work with HPD and GHCSO on this project through a multi-agency approach.  

-ACTION ITEM- I am asking for authorization to begin the application process for grants through “The 

Spirit of Blue” organization, a possible funding source for “enhancement of officer safety and vitality 

throughout the LE community by promoting public awareness for their protection and fulfilling safety 

equipment and training needs.”  

We received a donation from F.C.I. Custom Police Vehicles out of North Bend, WA of 3 sets of 

wheels/tires that fit our PPV Tahoe’s that we were in desperate need of!  Reserve Officer Adam 

Johnson is picking them up on 10/27. 

We had 216 calls for service between 09/29/2023 and 10/27/23.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
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